
https://www.willcountyclerk.gov/elections/current-election-judges/ 
 

 
 
Will County Clerk Lauren Staley Ferry is seeking registered voters to serve as Election Judges for the 
upcoming Consolidated Election on April 4, 2023. Election Judges play an important role in the 
Election Day voting process. New Judges receive online and in-person training and will be 
compensated $150+ for serving on Election Day. This is an excellent opportunity to serve your 
community! 
To Apply: WILLCOUNTYCLERK.GOV (click ELECTIONS/click ELECTION JUDGES) 
{IF YOU CAN CREATE A CLICKABLE LINK ADD BELOW LINK TO THE WORDS 
‘WILLCOUNTYCLERK.GOV: https://www.willcountyclerk.gov/elections/current-election-judges/} 
Or contact the Election Judge Department at the Will County Clerk’s Office at (815) 740-4617. 
 


